
PUBLIC HEARING -TOWN OF SHELBY 

CONSIDER THE ADOPTION OF A LOCAL LAW AMENDING THE ZONING LOCAL 

LAW REGARDING REGULATING SOLAR ENERGY SYSTEMS 

 

FEBRUARY  12, 2019 

 

Present: Ed Houseknecht, Supervisor  

Kenneth Schaal, Councilman   

William Bacon, Councilman 

  Stephen Seitz, Councilman 

Jeff Smith, Councilman 

Darlene Rich, Town Clerk 

  Bethany Centrone, Council for Bond, Schoeneck & King 

  Trisha Laszewski, Assessor 

  Kirk Myhill, Planning Board Chair 

  Dan Wolfe, Code Enforcement Officer 

                 Miranda Bennett, Bookkeeper 

  Paul Gray, Constable 

  Claude Grimes, Constable  

   

Others : Eric Chambers      James Zelazny   

  Dale Root                  Les Quackenbush 

Dina Barone      Ed Zelazny 

Allen Bushover     Jerry Velesko 

John Pratt      Justin Michael 

Les Quackenbush     Brian Murray Sr. 

        
Public Hearing was called to order at 6:45pm 

 
Purpose of the Public Hearing- To hear comments regarding the consideration of a Local Law 

amending the Zoning Local Law regarding Regulating Solar Energy Systems. 

 

Public Comment-Dina Barone said there were no changes in relation to this one and the one 

proposed in December. She asked what the changes were.  Bethany, attorney explained there 

were no changes. 

No other comments. 

 

 Public hearing closed at 6:47 PM.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Darlene A. Rich, MMC, RMC 

Town Clerk 


